
February 6, 2025 

Dear Legislators: 

I am writing in support of SB 2331 to create a working group to 
collaborate with Theodore Roosevelt National Park on managing 
the wild horses. 

As the state is most knowledgable about the wild horses at the 
Theodore Roosevelt National Park, this group would be more 
effective in helping the park and the horses. This group would 
also be able to address situations and pivot more quickly if 
needed.   

Even though I’m based on the east coast, protecting our wild 
horses has always been important to me and I hope this 
legislation passes to continue to protect them.  

Thank you in advance for your time. 

Best, 
Karen L 


